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Note(s) of Interest

The PCS Parent Group is going old school (at
least once a month). We hope by providing a hard
copy monthly newsletter that we can better inform
everyone of the activities and hoppenings of the
PCS Parent Group. If you are interested in
porticipating with or supporting the group in any
way please reach out by sending an email to
PCSparentarovppgmail.com

Follow the money...

Spirit Wear proceeds were split with Positive
Behavior. Art Works proceeds were split with the
Art Program. The Zrowni Rolls proceeds will be split
with £th grade gradvation. Toe Kwon Do
Tournament Concessions will be split with the PCS
Toe Kwon Do program. The parent grovp is in the
process of purchasing new recreational supplies for
recess and field doy for the school.

Upcoming Events/ Fundraisers

All of the events/fundraisers will need parent
volunteers

2/8 - PCS Parent Group (8:30 am @ PCS)
2/4 - Half Day of School

2/10 - No School

2/14 - School Board Meeting

2/20 - No School

2/26 - 3/3 - Spring Scholastic Book Fair
3/20 - Zvoni Rolls (delivery date)

4/1 - Tae Kwon Do Tournament Concessions
5/18 - Spring Flower Sale (delivery date)
5/26 - Zroni Rolls (delivery date)

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED !

Thank you for all of the support you have given
the parent group (and vltimately school) so far.
But we need more help. [Me hove some lead
positions that would be great for any parent
that does not have time to help doring the
school day. You would have all of our help and
support. Your main role would be to act as the
main contact and be the point person for the

event. The two positions are:
Teacher Appreciation »
8th Grade Gradoation

LOOKing for raffle baskets

Do you have o small business or know
someone who would like to donate a raffle
basket to the Tae Kwon Do Tournament?

Send an email to PCSparentaroupegmail.com
to make arrangements. We are o 501¢3.

Uniform Closet

e are always accepting donations for the oniform closet,
They can be left in the main office. Itis currently open for
PCS Teachers/Staff to use on a need basis.

Be Provident Proud and show your support!
Are you interested in a trip to Dyslexia
Awareness Day 20237 The PBIDA and
Decoding Dyslexia PA have sponsored an
event at the PA State Capitol in years past.
The PCS parent grovp would be willing to
plan a trip if there is enough interest by
parents and stodents. We would need to start
planning now for the trip in the Fall. If you and
your student wovld be interested send an

email to PCSparentgrovpeamail.com with any

guestions or interest. Thank you

Contact information
PCSparentarovpamail.com




